
 

 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER NOTICE 
 

MICT SETA Head Office  
P.O Box 5585  
Halfway house  
1685  
Enquiries: Nthabiseng Mtimkulu 
Email: bidqueries@mict.org.za  
Date: 05 October 2023  

             
  
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
 
CANCELLATION OF BID NO: MICT/SETA/LAS/09/2022: APPOINTMENT OF A PANEL OF LAW FIRMS 
TO PROVIDE LEGAL SERVICES TO MICT SETA FOR A PERIOD OF THREE (03) YEARS. 
 
The MICT SETA would like to bring the following to your attention.  
 
With regards to your Company’s participation in the above-mentioned Bid ref: 
MICT/SETA/LAS/09/2022: appointment of a panel of law firms to provide legal services to MICT 
SETA for a period of three (03) years, MICT SETA herewith informs that the bid/tender has been 
cancelled due to lapsed validity. 
 
 
We want to thank you for your proposal, and we look forward to your future participation in 
procurement opportunities offered by MICT SETA.  
 
Should you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to send an email to  
bidqueries@mict.org.za.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
______________________          __________________________  
Matome Madibana                                                   Date 
Chief Executive Officer   
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